
Welcome to our News Roundup for 24 July 2025. 

Please circulate this widely so that the great events and opportunities

here can benefit as many as possible. Please feel free to copy and

paste any of this news for your own church's noticeboards or

newsletters.

Events Diary

Vine Church New Window Dedication Service Saturday 26 July 2025

Riches Road, Ilford, IG1 1JH

Online quiet day: attending to the presence of God on 26 July 2025

10:30 to 16:00. Venue: Online. Book at:  https://urc-

spirituality.org.uk/urcsp_event/quiet-day-3/#em-event-booking-form

Joint Synod Youth Get Togethers Ages 11-16 years Bowling and

pizza Wednesday 6 August 2025 16:30-19:15pm. Register

www.bit.ly/get-together-bowling 

and Ages 16-25 years World Buffet Meal Thursday 7 August 2025 at

18:00-20:30pm Register by 4 August www.bit.ly/Get-Together/Buffet

Extreme Love in Extreme Times on Wednesday 6 August 2025 at

4:30pm (doors open at 3:30pm) at Seedbed Centre Renewal

Programme, 395 High St North, Manor Park E12 6PG.

The NEW Church Leadership Programme (CLP) Taster Session on

Wednesday 13th August from 19:00-20:00 on Zoom.Email Christine to

register your interest – christine.hufton@lutherking.ac.uk

Aspiring to More Taster Sessions - Locally Recognised Worship

Leader Training on Tuesday 2 September 2025 at 19:30 to 21:30 via

Zoom training@urcthamesnorth.org.uk

Youth Mental Health First Aid 22 September - 1 October

www.bit.ly/youth-mhfa

Messy Church Fun Day  Saturday 27 September 2025 10:30am -

4:00pm Lumen London WC1H 9RS. Register online at www.bit.ly/messy-

fun-day

Disability Awareness Sunday – 28 September 2025 
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Festival of Church Music in Coventry Cathedral on Saturday 11th

October 2025 

Godly Play Accredited 3 Day Training Powys, Wales 14-16 October

2025 judy.harris.urcwales@urc.org.uk

Annual Dr Williams Lecture on Wednesday 29 October, at Senate

House, London University.

Leading Your Church into Growth (LYCiG) 24-26 November 2025 at

the Hayes Centre training@urcthamesnorth.org.uk 

News

Message from the Green Apostles -            

              Big Butterfly Count 2025

mailto:judy.harris.urcwales@urc.org.uk
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Following the results of the Big Butterfly Count 2024, Butterfly

Conservation have declared a butterfly emergency, and need our help.

Can you take part in Butterfly Conservation's Big Butterfly Count 2025 to

help assess the present situation, simply by counting butterflies? All you

need to do is choose a place to spot butterflies on any day between 18

July and 10 August, then watch for 15 minutes and record what you see.

There is a butterfly ID chart on the Butterfly Conservation website to

help in identifying what you see. Then you can add your count, either on

the website or the app. They also have an interactive map showing how

the data adds to the overall picture. It doesn’t take long to do but is

tremendously helpful. Last year 85000 people submitted counts.

Hopefully there’ll be even more counts this year. Here is the link to the

website     https://bigbutterflycount.butterfly-conservation.org 

https://bigbutterflycount.butterfly-conservation.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Revd Sue McCoan is retiring from St

Andrew’s (Ealing)and Wembley Park

URC’s. We are grateful  for her

ministry there as well as her service

in other capacities in the Synod and

wider URC. We wish Sue and her

husband, Jamie,  a happy retirement

as they move to Norwich.

JPIT hopes for ‘a planet where our environment is renewed‘. The Climate

Coalition organised a mass lobby at Westminster on the 9th of July. We

were there, in the faith space organised by Faith for the Climate. 

 

Watch this video to find out more about why the mass lobby mattered.

 

https://jointpublicissues-news.org.uk/c/AQiF1AQQgaaZBxjXlYuDAyDz_5qnATksR3zj6fc3MlmvtaC59skEptghoTMoUJLWFhgc8F7G


The Church Life Review (CLR) vision is of a flourishing church, less

burdened and better enabled. 

 

Some – but by no means all – of the benefits we hope the proposed

changes will bring can be found here. Proposals for all of the CLR Phase

Two workstreams (financial resource sharing, employment of lay

workers, provision of shared support services, and new URC communities

of discipleship and worship) will be brought before an extraordinary

meeting of General Assembly in November, where the CLR will propose

important changes to strengthen and support your local church

community. 

 

You will also find links to the full CLR vision, mission, and strategy

statement. For more information or if you have any questions, please

contact the CLR at churchlifereview@urc.org.uk.

What's On

https://urc-news.org.uk/cr/AQi9nAcQrNfTARjCmZxTACvnMB2YBcknv3peQxXenxHQpaq_0e_6EWwGLcvTTS8?fbclid=IwY2xjawLvAGVleHRuA2FlbQIxMQBicmlkETAwSmVzVW9DVjF4QlBGWEdpAR4MbDO3b2Dz4dncru4qFCFv5f_8xVkgl7ibc6M1xdqsMOv0ixbWv0TKb5fTqw_aem_9LPeZDW51tVh4ALUHxYkfA


For more information and to book, contact Judy Harris

judy.harris.urcwales@urc.org.uk

mailto:judy.harris.urcwales@urc.org.uk






National Churches Trust - Welcome

visitors to your place of worship this

summer

With summer now well and truly here, it’s a great time to be welcoming

visitors to your church. Whether your place of worship is located in a city

centre or somewhere more remote, visitors are out there looking for

things to do and to discover all that you have to offer them over the

upcoming months.  

Don’t worry if you don’t know where to start, as we’ll always be on hand

to support you with advice, guidance and resources. One of the first

steps you can take, if you haven’t already, is to add your church – or

update your listing – on our website.  

Our ‘Find a Church’ page attracts thousands of church lovers wanting to

visit places of worship across the UK. By letting them know about the

stories your building has to tell, as well as practical details like parking

availability and opening times, you’ll help to put yourself on the map. 

 

And to find out more about The National Churches Trust see their

website.

https://www.nationalchurchestrust.org/explore/your-church/add?mc_cid=36da96e0e2&mc_eid=c4a96fcd03
https://www.nationalchurchestrust.org/explore/your-church/add?mc_cid=36da96e0e2&mc_eid=c4a96fcd03
https://www.nationalchurchestrust.org/


Vacancies

Vacancy: Synod Safeguarding Officer

- Wales Synod 
Salary: £28,652 per annum

(full-time equivalent: £47,754)

 

This 21-hour per week position is for someone excited by the prospect of

building upon the current strategy and strategic oversight of all

safeguarding matters as well as being an advocate for safeguarding

across the Synod structure and in its seventy-five churches.

The successful applicant will be willing to work within the Christian ethos

of the United Reformed Church and at times travel extensively in Wales.

This post is offered on a five-year, fixed-term contract, in the first

instance.

 

An information pack is available to download below.

Closing date for applications: 9am on Monday 1 September 2025

Application pack:

Job Description

Person Specification

Background paper

Application form - contact sharon.barr@urc.org.uk

https://www.urcwales.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/SSO-Job-Description-2025.pdf
https://www.urcwales.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/SSO-Person-Specification-2025.pdf
https://www.urcwales.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/SSO-Background-paper-2025.pdf
mailto:sharon.barr@urc.org.uk








Safeguarding Training



Synod Training Dates 2025

To book a place on any of the training listed below, please email

safeguarding@urcthamesnorth.org.uk 

 

In person training is TBA and will be limited due to the timescales within

my role and existing cover period.

 

E Learning

Foundation Training and Safeguarding Coordinators Training are available

as e-learning courses.

Simply follow the links below to access the courses.

 

Foundation Safeguarding Training 

https://www.urclearninghub.org.uk/course/view.php?id=24

 

Safeguarding Coordinators Training

https://www.urclearninghub.org.uk/course/view.php?id=70

 

Zoom Intermediate Safeguarding Training

 

Saturday 2nd August 2025 - 10.30am – 1.00pm

Advanced Safeguarding Training

Part 1 - Tuesday 16th September 2025 - 6.30pm – 9.00pm

Part 2 - Tuesday 23rd September 2025 - 6.30pm – 9.00pm 

If you would like to keep your inbox clear, please feel free to unsubscribe at the bottom of the

page.

 

This email was sent to {{ contact.EMAIL }}  You received this email because you are

registered with URC Thames North

http://urcthamesnorth.org.uk/

 

Unsubscribe here
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